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Thank you for your letter of 31 May expressing OTREK’s
appreciation for the assistance given by IRD and the Know How
Fund over the past three years.

The Know How Fund has followed with interest the
development of OTREK during the project duration. We were most
encouraged by the commitment of the management and staff to
becoming a modern management centre offering an impressive
range of products. And we are glad that we have been able to
contribute to OTREK achieving the status of one of the leading
training companies in Poland. OTREK’s achievements were also
noted by our Foreign Office Minister, Doug Henderson, when he
visited the Centre last spring.

The Know How Fund too is very grateful for the assistance
given by IRD in helping OTREK to become such a successful
enterprise. The close working relationship between IRD
consultants and the OTREK management team has been a fine
example of Polish-British co-operation, achieving common goals
through mutually agreed objectives.

Although cofficial assistance has now ended, we will
continue to maintain an interest in your activities. We would
also be glad to involve OTREK in other British projects if
suitable opportunities arise.

may I send my good wishes to you and your team for continued
success in your forthcoming ventures.

Robin Barnett
Deputy Head of Mission



